

TERM 3: THURSDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 2017







SUCCESSFUL FATHER'S DAY STALL

This year's Father's Day stall was a huge success.

A huge thanks to our Class Parents **Suzana Matic** and **Laura Khoury** who made sure our College dads scored some great Father's Day gifts from their children.

They had a big team of volunteers that ensured the two days of stalls ran smoothly. These include Mena Sardo, Rebecca Casanova, Joumana Warda, Gabriella O'Kington, Drishti Maini, Ottilia Lopez, Wendy Freeman-Pollitt, Vanessa Currao, Lorena Castillo-Zamora, Liz Vella and Andrea Bibic.

We hope you all had a wonderful and relaxing Father's Day weekend and dad was spoilt rotten.